
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I have had a few enquiries about Summer dates and the wait is over!  

 

We will be running 3 dates over the summer holidays (Friday 25th July, Wednesday 30th July and 
Wednesday 3rd September) All will be 9-4 and there's a discount applied at checkout for 
booking more than one place.  

 

You will find the links to the days here, just scroll down and click the dates you would like-  

 

Upcoming events - Booking by Bookwhen 

 

COW UPDATE*** I have now learned about 2 alternative routes back to the car park avoiding the 
cows if they are in the field!! Hooray!  

 

We love running the holiday days, so we look forward to seeing your little adventurers back 
again for some or all of the days.  

 

Best wishes and thank you for supporting our forest school - we LOVE our groups!   

 

Claire Harding  

 

Founder/Director Forest Yogi Minds 

  

https://forestyogiminds.com/ 

 

 

https://bookwhen.com/forestyogiminds#focus=ev-swo5-20250613151500
https://forestyogiminds.com/

